## Franklin Borough School

50 Washington Ave. ~ Franklin, NJ 07416 Phone: 973-827-9775 ~ Fax: 973-827-6522

John R. Giacchi Chief School Administrator William J. Sabo Business Administrator Board Secretary

December 14, 2017

## Dear Franklin School Families:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on the way to school this morning, a student was approached by a man in a vehicle. The Franklin Police Department was immediately notified.

As of this afternoon, I have been informed that the Franklin Police Department has identified the vehicle and is conducting an investigation.

Children's safety remains a top priority. Please take some time to discuss with your children the importance of avoiding strangers. Should your child be involved in any situation where he/she feels uncomfortable, your child should report the incident immediately to an adult (parent, teacher, administrator, crossing guard, police officer, etc.).

Thank you,

John R. Giacchi

Chief School Administrator